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Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Dec 30, 2016 at 1:45 PM
To: Jason Bradeen <jasonbradeen@gmail.com>

Good Afternoon Jason

| am processing your application request and cannot read the Project Description on the General Building Permit
Application.

Can you email me that paragraph? | know you described in the email. ! just want to add any further detail if necessary,
for my reviewer.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Reqgards,

Sandy

Sandra Driscoll

Permit Technician

Permitting and Inspections Department
Room 315, 3™ Fioor City Hall

389 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

Phone: (207) 874-8703

Email: permitting@portlandmaine.gov

Office Hours: Monday — Friday 8:00AM - 4:00PM

[Quoted text hidden]

Jason Bradeen <jasonbradeen@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 30, 2016 at 2:20 PM
To: Permitting and |Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Thank you Sandra:
Here is the text. Thal space on the form just kept getting smaller and smaller as | typed :)

Following a past permit that was granted by Portland, a former owner, enclosed the porch of the home. However, there is
still a wall seperating the interior living space and the porch. We propose to remave that wall. One of the walls is load
bearing. We hired a licensed engineer who provided the requirements for the post and beam sizing. We will insulate the
walls, ceiling, and floor of the porch area, install an exterior door at the entrance to the porch, and relocate the baseboard
heat from the wall that will be demoed into the exterior walls of the porch. Finally we will install pine boards on the walls
and the ceiling.
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Happy New Yearl!

Al my best,
Jason

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]
i Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of pubiic officials or city employees about
§ government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
! advised that what is written in an e-malil could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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